
 

 

 
SC/LL 15.05.17 

KS1 Summer 2 Update 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As we move into the last half term, it is promising to be a busy one! We would like to 
share some exciting events coming up in Year 1 and 2 this half term. 
 
Science Dome Planetarium 
 
On the first day back to school (Monday 5th June), we will all have an opportunity to 
experience a simulation of the Apollo moon landing. This will be run by a company 
called ‘Science Dome’. This will also be the Entry Point for KS1 and their new topic of 
‘Voyagers’. Each year group will have a 45 minute session and we would appreciate 
a voluntary contribution of £3.00 to assist us in enriching your child’s learning. Please 
hand this in to the School Office with the attached slip by Wednesday 24th May. Thank 
you in advance.  
 
 KS1 Topic 
 
 Our new topic of ‘Voyagers’ will cover: 

 Finding out about Neil Armstrong. 

 Investigating how to make a rocket. 

 Learning the names of the seas and 
oceans in the world. 

 Finding out about different climates 
around the world. 

 Making ‘space art’.  
 
 

 

 

Home Learning Project 
 
We’d love to use this topic to get children’s imaginations flowing….and what better 
way than to plan and write a story about a voyage! The children can write their story 
in first or third person (depending on whether they want it to happen to them) and can 
be written or typed. It can be presented in anyway the children wish but we would love 
for them to share it with the class themselves so they can be proud of their 
achievements! Please send them in when they are ready, preferably by Friday 7th 
July so we have plenty of time to share them. Good luck!  
 
Sports Day 
 
We would like to invite you and your family to our Jungle Team Sports Day on 
Thursday 15th June at 9.30am on the school field (access through the SCITT gate). 
Adults, please wear your trainers as we would like to start the session with a group 
warm-up and there will be the opportunity to run in our fun parent races!  
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Your children will come home from school on Tuesday 13th June wearing their PE kit 
(with their school uniform in their PE bags). Children should wear their PE kits to school 
for the whole day on Sports Day.  
 
Please also ensure your child has a drinks bottle, hat and sun cream already applied 
for this exciting day.  
 
In the event of bad weather and us having to cancel, we will send a text by 9am on 
this day (fingers crossed for a beautiful, sunny day). 
 
Forest School Dates 
 
This half term, we would like to get up to the Forest School site a few times, once for 
a Maths lesson and once to complete our Science longitudinal study. On the dates 
below, please make sure the children come to school wearing long trousers/leggings 
to prevent the risk of ticks now the weather is warming up. They should also have 
waterproofs and wellies in case of bad weather. Year 1 will be visiting at 9am and Year 
2 at 10.40am for an hour. Please let the School Office know if you are available to 
come along and help! 

 Maths session – Monday 19th June 

 Science session – Monday 10th July 
 
Exit Point 
 
We would like to invite you to this year’s final Exit Point where the children have the 
opportunity to show you the work they have completed during topic learning time. This 
will take place on Friday 14th July at 2.30pm. Please come in through the School 
Office. We look forward to seeing you there! 
 
Have a lovely Half-Term! 
 
S.Cobb 
KS1 Leader 
 
 

KS1 Science Dome Planetarium 
Monday 5th June 

 
Please return to the School Office by Wednesday 24th May. 

Name ………………………………………………… Class ………………………. 

 
I enclose £3.00 

 

Parent/Carer Signature …………………………… Date ……………………………. 

 


